Religious School...education and enrichment

The new school year brings about many new opportunities for our children.

Here at Anshai we are celebrating new moments. Our Religious School new year is off to a wonderful start. We've
welcomed new and returning teachers and students who are so happy to return to the thrill of Jewish learning. The
new packs of construction paper and markers are opened and primed to he used. The smell of new hooks wafts
through the air of our hallways. Fresh and new ideas are being talked about in our classrooms. The global Jewish
community is preparing to commemorate the beginning of the New Year 5777. As a community we will gather together
on the first and second of Tishrei (Octoher 3 & 4) and begin celebrating Rosh Hashanah. With each new beginning
comes a hew opportunity: the chance to form new friendships, the occasion to perform a mitzvah, and the numerous
possibilities to grow and expand our Jewish knowledge. At USY and Kadima programs our youth mest new people
and farge new relationships with teens from all over Texas and beyond. By attending a weekday minyan, you allow
members of our congregation the opportunity to say Kaddish for their loved ones. By attending Tot Shabbat, Shabbat
Kulanu, Shabbat Services and Religious School our youth experience first-hand the tradition, prayer and culture of
Jewish life.

| hope you will take advantage of all the great things Anshai has to offer in the New Year. There is always something
for everyone. | wish you and your families ) mw njpinnShana Metukah), a sweet new year.
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